
The UF Water Institute is currently recruiting graduate students to attend the 2022 Southeast 
Climate Adaption Science Center (SE-CASC) Climate Adaptation Science Field Intensive. 
 
This year’s Field Intensive is focused on Coastal Resilience and Adaptation and will be held at 
the Duke University Marine Lab in Beaufort, North Carolina from Sunday, August 14 through 
Friday, August 19, 2022. SE-CASC will support coordinated travel to and from Beaufort, as well 
as site travel and food/board while at the Field Intensive for two University of Florida graduate 
students. UF students who have participated in past Field Intensives have had great 
experiences and built new relationships with peers and stakeholders across the southeast.  
 
A description of the Field Intensive is below, which includes the theme and topics.  
 
If you are a current UF graduate student interested in attending the 2022 Field Intensive please 
send your CV and a short statement of interest summarizing your background, current research 
interests, and career goals to Karen Schlatter (kschlatter@ufl.edu), with a copy to your major 
professor by close of business June 3rd.   

Students accepted to attend the Field Intensive will be notified by late June. 
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